
 
 

 

 

 

 

Free School Meals 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are aware that for many families, there have been some changes at home during the last 18 

months of the pandemic and that this might have had an impact on your eligibility for free school 

meals. If you qualify for free school meals not only will your child receive free meals, but our school 

will receive additional funding too. In addition to this, during the school holiday period,  weekly 

vouchers (£15 per child) are allocated to spend at the supermarket to support food shopping 

over the summer break. 

 
If you need support with applying please contact the school office and we will be happy to 

help 
 
You can apply for free school meals if your child attends a Hull school or sixth form on a full time 

basis by registering on My School Portal and completing the online form. In order to be eligible, you 

must be in receipt of one of the following benefit 

● income support 

● income based jobseekers allowance 

● income related employment and support allowance (ESA – IR) 

● universal credit if the household is earning less than £7,400 per year 

● asylum seekers (receiving support under Part VI of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999) 

● the guaranteed element of state pension credit 

● child tax credit (with an annual income of no more than £16,190 as assessed by the Inland 

Revenue) 

● working tax credit run on - paid for four weeks after you stop qualifying for working tax 

credit 

 
Please visit https://www.hull.gov.uk/education-and-schools/schools/free-school-meals for an online 

application or contact the school office for a paper form.  

 

It is essential everyone who is eligible for a free school meal is registered, regardless if they have a 

school meal or a home packed lunch, as this will affect the funding the school receives. The more 

funding the school receives, the more opportunities for our pupils. Please ensure you complete an 

application, even if you believe your child is not eligible. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the school office. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

Mrs S Moore  

Head of School  
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